
 
H O M E   H O S T S 
N E E D E D   F O R 

✔ Welcome these guests into their homes 

✔ Serve as cultural ambassadors  

✔ Assist  with transportation on the  weekdays  

✔ with drop-offs at International House around 

 ✔9:00  am   and    pick-ups    around   5:00pm  

✔ (carpools  can  be  arranged) 

✔ Provide breakfast and dinner 

 
For further questions, please contact Johnelle Causwell at 

jcauswell@ihclt.org or (704) 342-2248 ext. 121. 

Thank you for your 

consideration in participating 

in this unique and rewarding 

opportunity! 

 

 

 

  

IRAQI YOUTH  
LEADERS 
EXCHANGE  
PROGRAM 

PARTICIPANTS 
14 TEENAGERS participating in the IRAQI YOUTH 

LEADERS EXCHANGE PROGRAM will be coming 

to Charlotte AUGUST 18TH - SEPTEMBER 1ST and 

will be in need of home hosts. We encourage families  

with teenagers to host during this time. Host families  

are welcome to participate in all meetings and 

workshops!  

 

 
                                  

A HOME HOST ORIENTATION WILL 

BE ARRANGED PRIOR TO YOUR 

GUESTS ARRIVAL. 

 

 
                       

 

 

W E    A R E    L O O K I N G    F O R  

I N D I V D U A L S   A N D     

F A M I L I E S   TO : 

 


